
 

The next Pathways Older Adults workshop called Ideas for Delivering Services Virtually will be held
August 11 from 9:00 – 10:30 am via Zoom (virtual room opens at 8:45 am).

This topic was identified as the biggest priority for participants at our recent COVID-19 Listening
Session. We hope you can join us!

Webinar: Ideas for Delivering Services –  August 11 from 9:00 – 10:30 am via Zoom (virtual room
opens at 8:45 am). REGISTER TODAY.

During the workshop, we will:

Identify national best practices for virtual program / service delivery
Review Zoom’s interactive features and step-by-step instructions to use Zoom for your clients
Hear from local Connecticut experts adept at virtual programming
Check the website for additional trainings!

To vote for your workshop topics of choice for September and October, click the link to our 1-
question survey: www.surveymonkey.com/r/MTXLHNR

Please respond by August 21.


